
Nursery Road, Downham Market, 

Norfolk, PE38 9PF 

01366 383 824 

office@nla.eastern-mat.co.uk 

www.nelsonacademy.co.uk 

March 2024 

Queen Mary Road, King’s Lynn,                    01553 779 685                          office@eastern-mat.co.uk                            www.eastern-mat.co.uk 

Norfolk, PE30 4QG 

Dates 

for your 

April      

diary 

Monday 15th  

School Opens for       

Summer Term 

Saturday 20th  

Earth Day  

10am to 3pm 

 

 

 

 

 

W/E 1st  100% Wren 

W/E 8th 96% Archimedes & Tubman 

W/E 15th  95% Anning, Hepworth & Drake 

W/E 22nd 99%  Wren 

March Attendance  

Message from the Principal 
Dear Parents, Carers and Children, 

As the Spring term comes to an end, I would like to reflect back on another busy term and 

think about how much we all have to celebrate. 

Clubs, events and trips have been taking place, all of which are wonderful elements of 

school life which really do enhance not only the children's learning but also their social 

and emotional wellbeing. Thank you to everyone who has represented us so brilliantly. 

I really need to mention the numerous fundraising events which we have held and the 

way in which the whole school community has come together to support each and every 

charity. Your generosity and eagerness to support everything that we do is just incredible. 

On behalf of myself and the charities, I would like to take this opportunity to say another 

great big THANK YOU. 

I hope that you all have a great Easter break, enjoying time with family and friends, and 

maybe taste testing a little bit of chocolate! Hopefully there will be some sunny weather 

so that we can all get outside and enjoy that too. Take care and stay safe, and I look     

forward to seeing you all back in school on Monday 15th April. 

Thank you for your continued support. Best wishes - Mrs Sarah Wilson (Principal) 

Sarah Wilson - Principal 

Comic Relief Red Nose Day!  

Thank you for helping us raise a         

fantastic amount.                

We sold 250 red noses, over one      

hundred joke books and had a comic 

relief raffle. 

Total raised = £712.08  
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Willow in year 1 has smashed her blue  

level Gymnastics Award 

Kajus has passed level 8 in Swimming  

Nelson Academy Teams have had great 

success in their tournaments winning and 

representing the Academy to a high  

standard. 

Well done to all our Sporting Stars 

Sporting Stars from Nelson Academy 
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Wraparound Childcare 

Breakfast & Afterschool Club  
 
A reminder to everyone that we run before and after school 
clubs. These should be booked on the Pupil  Asset website 
www.secure.pupilasset.com 
 
Breakfast Club 7:45am to 8:30am - Cereal, toast or yoghurt 
and a drink = £4.00 per session. 
 
Afterschool Club booking deadline is 2:30pm  
 
Afterschool Early - Snack, drink and activities with pick up 
promptly by 4:30pm = £5.00 per session.  
 
Afterschool Late - Snack, light hot snack and drink, and    
activities pick up promptly by 6:00pm = £10:00 per session. 
 
We also take Computershare Voucher, Kiddi Vouchers & Sodexo Work Voucher. 

Receipts can be issued - please request by e mailing the office - office@nla.eastern-mat.co.uk 

Introducing Nelson Academy’s Pupil Parliament 

The school website will soon be updated to include details of each party, their members and their 
manifestos. These children have all shown immense maturity, incredible teamwork and great       
enthusiasm, throughout this entire process. You should all be INCREDIBLY proud of yourselves!  
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Summer Term Dates 

 

April 

Monday 15th  

School Re-Opens 

Saturday 20th 

 Earth Day 10am to 3pm School is Open 

May 

13th to 17th 

Year 6 SATS Week 

27th to 31st  

Half Term Week 

June 

6th DDay Celebrations details to follow 

July  

8th to 12th  

Healthy Living Week details to follow 

 

 

 

After the Easter holidays we will be on week 3 on the Food Festival Menu 

There will be a change on Week 2 starting on Friday 3rd May , fish cakes will change to fish fingers  

Change of Menu 
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